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Sincere thanks to you and your whole pansh community for welcoming a missioner to
speak on the evangelizing work of the church as part of the Missionary Cooperation
Flan (MCP) for 2020. As Catholics, we believe that we are all children of God, one
family in Christ, one community and together we journey in faith. We have much o
leamn and share with each other' The MCP program provides a wonderful and valuable
opporunity for your parishioners to hear and 10 leamn about a Catholic community of
faith in another part of the country or from around the world, and gives them an
epportunity 10 directly suppon our missionary congregations and newly formed or
siruggling dinceses.

We are deeply grateful for your hospitality toward your visiting missioner’s and for the
generosity of the staff, parishioners and visitors of your parish community. May God
continue 1o bless you and your parish/es with abundant grace and love.

Peace and Blessings now and always,
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